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From: Stefania Campogianni [mailto:scampogianni@wwfepo.org] 


Sent: mercredi 2 février 2011 17:07


Subject: Topten Project - Stefania gives it back to Stephanie :-)

Dear all,

 

I am happy to tell you that since yesterday 1 February Stephanie Romberg is back to work and she will take over again the Topten Project.

It was a nice experience for me to work with you and I really enjoyed developing the material for the Topten game. I hope you like it and you will use it in your country.

 

I have already briefed Stephanie about what was done and what still needs to be done. You will hear from her soon :-)

 

I wish you all the best

 

Stefania
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